
AUDITIONS at 
WILLIAM G DAVIS PS 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

This letter is to inform you that your child has the opportunity to audition for KW Youth Theatre’s 
upcoming Fall 2016 Season!  Auditions will be taking place on Monday, September 19th during 
the morning nutrition break at William G. Davis PS.	 

	
	

FALL 2016 SEASON 
 

The Little Prince 
 

The Giving Tree 
 

Hansel and Gretel 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Casting students in Grades 7-8.  No preparation or experience is required, but please wear 
comfortable clothing.  If asked to attend a callback audition, it will take place on the evening of 
Friday, September 23rd at KW Musical Productions in Kitchener. 
 
Please complete this form and return to Main Office by the end of Friday, September 16th.  
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Please sign below to give permission for your child to audition for KW Youth Theatre, and provide a 
phone number and email address for us to contact for callback purposes.   
 
Student’s name:              
 
Phone:                

 
Email:                 

 
Parent/Guardian signature:             
 


